
  

 

March 23, 2020 

 

To: WLCA Members 

 

From: WLCA 

 

RE: Governor Evers Announcement 

 

WLCA is closely monitoring the “Safer at Home” ruling from Governor Evers. He 

will not have a list of essential workers until tomorrow, at which time we will 

communicate his decision regarding if the green industry is considered essential. 

  

In the meantime, be sure to email the governor using the link from NALP.  We 

have provided the link again below: 

  

 NALP Governor Email Link 

 

https://p2a.co/rMhhv3t

